
  
 
 
Our 2004-2005 Board:   
President  Rick Vanderloop            International Service              Tom Shepeck & Ken Friedman 
President-Elect Bonnie Behnke   Vocational Service  Marcus Butts & C.J. Diedrich 
Past President  Kent Mosebach  Community Service  Marlin Greenfield & Barbara Langkau 
Secretary  Gerald Krueger  Club Service   Don Simons & Kris Villars 
Treasurer  Doug Seefeld  Sergeant-at-Arms  Karen Fredrick 
Foundation Chair David Omachinski District 6270 Governor  Rick Carlson 
Membership Chair Kate Thome      RI President   Glenn E Estess Sr. 
 

Next Board Meeting:  7:30am September 16th @ Festival Foods Board Room 

 

September 15, 2004 
 

Today’s Program:  Roger Jaynes – Al McGuire, The Colorful Warrior 
 
Vocational Service 
We would like to thank the following 
people for stepping up and helping with 
the Vocational Programs for this year. 
Jr. Rotary:  Wendy Hielsberg and Julie 
Pollnow will be advisors at Carl Traeger 
Middle School, Karen Fredrick and Jo 
Eichel will be the advisors at Perry 
Tipler Middle School. Interact, Bonnie 
Behnke and Meredith Scheuermann will 
be the advisors at Oshkosh West and 
Marcus Butts will be the contact at 
Oshkosh North for their community 
service club. Rotaract,  CJ Diedrich and 
Annie Short will be in charge of getting 
this organization up and running at the 
college level. PALS, Fran Finley has 
agreed to chair the Before School 
Interest Groups and Bonnie Behnke, 
Marcus Butts, Karen Fredrick, Mike 
Stratz and Amy Montgomery have 

agreed to help out with ongoing projects 
at Roosevelt. We would like to thank all 
of you for your help and support, without 
you we could not make a difference! 
Thanks----Marcus & C J Vocational 
Chairs. 
 
International Service 
Hmong refugee furniture project. The 
Pioneer, thanks to Stella and the 
international service are gathering all 
the used furniture from the Pioneer 
before demolition to warehouses to be 
distributed to the families as they 
relocate to Oshkosh, Appleton and 
Green Bay. Mark your calendars for 
Monday, Sept. 20th to lend a helping 
hand. What may not get finished on 
Monday will continue to Tuesday. Sign 
up sheets are on the tables.  
 

The Hub 
Oshkosh Rotary Southwest 

PO Box 1202      Oshkosh, WI 54903 
Charter Date – March 1973    

Http://www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 



Club Service 
Summary of Beautification Committee 
meeting held June 10th:  There is 
potential quarry development the 
possibility of including deep water 
activities such as scuba diving, fishing 
and non-motorized boating. The 
committee is seeking nominations for 
this years beautification award winners, 
any nominations can be given to John 
Holdorf. Other questions regarding the 
beautification committee can be 
addressed to Paul Fowler. 
 
Don’t forget to fill out your biography 
form and have your picture taken. 
Also we need to know what areas of 
service are of interest to you. This is 
on the backside of your biography. 
Note: Both are available to complete 
on line.  Save time and enter your 
information on line, Craig Burnett would 
greatly appreciate your advancement 
with technology!! 
 
Watch for more details…Super Bowl 
Party February 6th, 2005 and 
Winefeast is scheduled for March 
11th, 2005.  
 
Club Service would love any input that 
any members would have with ideas on 
fundraisers. Let Marlin Greenfield or 
Barbara Langkau know.  
 
Last year we had 22 new members but 
20 total members left our club. We need 
to always be looking for new members. 
Sponsor a new member and earn 
dessert for both of you. Anyone who 
brings in a new member this rotary year 
will receive dessert with their meal after 
the board approves new member for 
membership.  

 
Upcoming events 
September 18th – Titan Community Day 
Football game scheduled for 1:00.  Grill 
will be fired up at 10:30.  If you are 
willing to help stop by Titan Stadium 
between 10:30 –11:00 on Saturday.  
September 20th – Furniture move at the 
Pioneer. Sign up sheet to be circulated.  
Any questions, contact Tom Shepeck or 
Stella Stellings. 
September 22nd – Robin Asbury, UW 
Oshkosh, “The Pride of Oshkosh”. Her 
visit is timely as the auction of the 33 
lions will be on the 25th of September.  
September 29th – Jackson Kenney, 
Oshkosh Department of Community 
Development – What’s Happening in 
Oshkosh? 
February 6th – Super Bowl Party 
location TBD 
March 11th – Wine Feast at the City 
Center 
 
  
 
The Four Way Test 
By Herbert I. Taylor – Chicago – 1932 
Of the things we think, say or do:  
First: Is it the truth? 
Second: Is it fair to all concerned? 
Third: Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships? 
Fourth: Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 
 


